
      A Past Section Chair & AIEEE member. 

In November 2013 the section held a Past Chair 

recognition as our annual meeting. Avery active 

(wheelchair )  past president 1977  with questions for our 

guest speaker was E.P. (Ted) Winch. 

Ted became a “parting Guest” on Sept. 2nd last. Two 

LSM’s  from the Section  joined  with other friends and 

Ted’s daughter in remembering Ted, who was a member 

of AIEE ,.a P.Eng., and active over the years  including the 

CSA Transformer Standards Committee C88  some 55 

year ago,and a 2nd., world war Navy veteran.  

Dave Hepburn  was on the same CSA committee and like 

myself as a past chair, Ted joined AIEE before the 

formation of IEEE Canada. Our Section is grateful for 

knowing and having such dedicated members. 


